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Welcome 

 

Dear Parents, 

It has been a frantically busy last couple of weeks at St Peter's, the highlight of which was 

undoubtedly the KS2 production - the songs filled the church and everyone involved deserves a lot of 

credit.  Our park afternoon was unfortunately weather affected so was an indoor event. 

We've said goodbye to our Year 6s and several long serving members of staff today - it was lovely to 

see the Year 6s so well supported at the Leavers Service.  We wish them all well in their futures.  Also 

to Mrs Payet, Mrs Hill, Mrs Jones, Ms Tingle, Miss Barnes and Mrs Gulwell who are moving on and 

leaving St Peter's - thank you to all of them for their years of dedicated service. 

We look forward to seeing back on Monday 4th September at 8:45am. 

As we reach the summer holidays, may we wish all children, parents, staff and governors a very 

happy and relaxing break - you all deserve it! 

Gordon Nunn & Mark Everett 

Co-Headteachers 

Wraparound Care 

Please see below for details of our updated charges for September 2023 



 

PE kits 

 

Please could we remind parents that when children have named PE they should come to school in 

their PE kits. Children should wear plain white t-shirts from September with no logos. The full PE kit 

is:  

ω Plain white t-shirt 

ω Plain black jumper or purple St. PeterΩs jumpers/cardigans 

ω Black shorts or black tracksuits/jogging trousers 

ω Trainers 



HomeRun App 

 

Medical Conditions 

 

If your child uses an inhaler, could you please complete the attached form and return it to the school 

office as soon as possible. 

This is to ensure we have up to date records that reflect your child's current needs. 

If you require a paper copy, please contact the school office. 



Individual Healthcare Form 

 

Online Safety 

 

https://www.st-peters.wilts.sch.uk/parent-information/school-information/useful-forms/


What's on... 

 

 



 

 


